
May 24, 2010

Wilmington Fire District
Board of Fire Commissioners
Regular Monthly Meeting
Community Center – 7p.m.

Present:  Guy Stephenson,  Charlie Terry, Richard Moncsko, Randy Preston, Louis Adragna, 
Steve Corvelli and Shirley Lawrence.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read with motion to accept by Charlie Terry, seconded by 
Richard Moncsko and carried unanimously.  Treasurer’s report was read with motion to accept 
by Charlie Terry, seconded by Richard Moncsko and carried unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS
*David Fitzan will look at the light fixtures and give the board a quote.
*5 applications have been received for the tech position.  Interviews will be on Wednesday.
*A separate checking account has been set up in the Districts’ name with Bill McGreevey still 
handling the account.
*The vehicles are registered in the Towns name with official plates that never expire.

NEW BUSINESS
*Louis informed the board of a critical care EMT Intermediate course being held.  Three people 
are going so far.
*Motion to approve expenditure for this course by Charlie Terry, seconded by Richard Moncsko 
and carried unanimously.
*Louis wishes to purchase T-shirts for department member.  He will bring in prices as the next 
meeting.
*Bilco doors are not in yet.
*Randy stated that someone is coming tomorrow to look at the roof.

 Bills were reviewed and audited for payment in the amount of $2,721.28.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Lawrence
Secretary/Treasurer
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